
LSDMC Meeting scheduled for 4/20/17 was cancelled by Steve Baker: 
 

>>> Stephen Baker <sabaker555@icloud.com> 4/20/2017 3:29 PM >>> 

LSDMC members - I apologize for the very late notice but I need to cancel our meeting this 

evening. I have a very important work obligation that just came up today. The PSC is meeting 

Monday evening and will be reviewing a slate of principal candidates. I will report back to this 

group after the meeting on Monday. Sorry again for the late cancellation. Steve  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Apr 20, 2017, at 7:57 AM, Joan Kuethe <Kuethej@cpsboe.k12.oh.us> wrote: 

Good morning, LSDMC members, 

This email serves as a friendly reminder of tonight's LSDMC meeting at 6:00 in the conference 

room. The March meeting minutes are attached. 

Kendall Young sends her regrets for missing the meeting - she is performing in the Spring play 

this evening, "And Then There Were None". We wish her all the best! 

Have a wonderful day! 

Joanie 

 
 

Joan Kuethe, Lead Secretary 
Walnut Hills High School 
3250 Victory Parkway 

Cincinnati, OH 45207 

PH: (513)363-8401 
FAX: (513)363-8420 
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